
 
Balmoral Bugle 

M a y  2 0 2 3  

Dates To Remember: 

P h o n e :  2 0 4 - 4 6 7 - 2 5 0 1  
Email: balschool@isd21.mb.ca 
 

Looking Ahead: 

June 06-Divisional Track & Field 
June 08-Divisional T & F Rain date 
June 18-Father’s Day 
June 27-Lower Fort Garry field 
 trip Grades K-8 
June 29-Last day of school K-8 
June 29-Farewell to Grads 
June 29-Report cards go home               
June 30-Inservice day-No School 

 
May 02-Badminton Divisionals  
May 02-Sleep Presentation HR 5/6 
May 03-Open House Gr. 8 Graduates 
              @ CSC gym 6:30-8:30 
May 04-Badminton back-up date 
May 08-National Denim Day 
May 10-Spring Bus Evac Drill 9:15 
              K-8 
May 10-PAC meeting 6:30 
May 14-Mother’s Day 
May 15-Inservice Day No School 
May 16-Bus Evac Drill Grade 5’s  
May 16-Choir & Jr. Band tour from    
 SCI 
May 17-Hot Lunch-Taco in a bag 
May 18-Bookmobile 
May 19-Bird Bits go home 
May 22-Victoria Day No School 
May 23-Return Bird Bits  
May 29-Gr. 8 Balmoral & Argyle  
 get together 
 

 

 

Transportation for 
Grade 8’s 

Going to High School  
Next Year 

Any students from grade 8 
that are attending High 
School next year and do 
not currently take the bus 

but will  require transporta-
tion next year, please     

notify our Transportation     
Department  Admin.       

Assistant, Lolita McIvor at 
204-467-8730 or email 
lmcivor@isd21.mb.ca 

Thank you 

Once again, Balmoral School will 
be participating in the annual Bird 
BITS Challenge. This is where we 
record all of the different birds 
that we see during the May long 
weekend (booklets will be sent 
home before the long weekend) on 
May 19th and are to be returned 
on May 23   along with a tally of 
approximately how many of each 
kind. 
Once the booklets are returned, 
Balmoral School will total all of 
the birds recorded and send our 
numbers into the Green Schools 
program, to be included with 
schools from all across Canada. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s support 
with this! 
 
Enjoy the birds! 

May 14, 2023 

We welcome back Mrs. 

Buchan to the K/1 class-

room as of May 1, 2023. 

This class will be shared 

by Mrs. Loehmer in the   

morning and Mrs. 

 Buchan in the afternoon. 

If you plan on volunteering in 

any capacity whether it is hot 

lunch, field trips, or coaching a 

criminal records check and 

child abuse registry form will 

need to be completed as well as 

a confidentiality letter. The 

forms will be available at the 

school at a later date. Thank 

you and we hope you will  

volunteer. 

VOLUNTEER INFORMATION 

FOR THE FALL 2023 

mailto:mbest@isd21.mb.ca

